
Planning Board Hearing 

May 16, 6pm – 7pm
ZOOM Meeting

On Monday, May 16, 2022, the Planning Board for the Town of Long Island will hold a public hearing to
receive public comments, questions, and concerns regarding the pending application for a Site Plan 
Review of 3 Garfield Street, Long Island, Maine.

The Planning Board has been asked to approve the current food service establishment hosting special
catered events on-site between June 1 and November 1.

The public hearing will start at 6:00 p.m. At the conclusion of the hearing, the Planning Board will 
consider and possibly decide on the application.

Under the town’s Land Use Ordinance, the Planning Board can only approve, approve with conditions,
or disapprove the application as submitted or amended.The public can participate in the public hearing
and meeting on the Internet using the following link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2635429059?pwd=cnJZRzRSSU13RnB3RlJtZ1NyaVZOdz09

The meeting ID is 263 542 9059 and the passcode is 880273. The public can participate in the public 
hearing using a mobile phone by dialing 301-715-8592. The meeting ID is 263 542 9059 and the 
passcode is 880273.

The draft Findings of Facts and Conclusions of Law regarding the application that will be considered 
by the Planning Board can be found on the Town web site

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2635429059?pwd=cnJZRzRSSU13RnB3RlJtZ1NyaVZOdz09

